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To whom it may concern,

Please deny the permit for the C&H swine factory to be located in the Buffalo River watershed.

Certainly there have to be other places to build an industrial operation that won't damage such a
geographically significant area.  Or impact the tourism that is so important to our counties.

So many fought for so long to keep the Buffalo River wild, natural, and beautiful.  It seems it's your
time to help protect The Buffalo, not only for our generation but for future generations.

Please consider protecting this fantastic natural resource.

Lora and Andy Dail
Cleveland, OK & Hasty, AR
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